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17th January 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our ‘Space’ topic and our English unit ‘Hidden Figures’, we have arranged a visit to the Life 
Science Centre in Newcastle on Thursday 3rd February 2022. 
 
We will leave school at 7:30am and will be back in school for approximately 4:45pm. Your Child will 
need a packed lunch for this day, as we will be out all day; please remember not to order a school meal 
on Lunch Shop on this day, unless your child is eligible for free school meals.  If this is the case, then you 
will be able to log onto Lunch Shop and place an order for this trip.  A packed lunch will be delivered to 
school prior to setting off on the day. 

 
Please ensure your child comes to school in their normal school uniform, including a coat. We are asking 
for a voluntary contribution of £20 to cover the cost of the bus and the Life Science Centre entrance fee. 
Please make voluntary contributions towards the trip and cost of transport via school money or the 
school office.  

  
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 5 Class Teachers   
 

 
 

 
 

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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